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	Old Eglish Road

Dungannon

BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277

Fax (028) 87 727610




26 April 2017

Dear Parent 
As part of our Extended Schools Programme with the Integrated College Dungannon and Walker Memorial Primary School we have been offered the opportunity to participate in a Robotics workshop.
This workshop is being delivered by Sentinus and will take place at The Integrated College Dungannon on Monday 8th May 2017 from 6.30pm -8.30pm. The workshop is open to parents and pupils from Primary 4-Primary 7. Pupils must be accompanied by a parent.
The ‘Robotics’ workshop will engage children and their parents in computer programming with robotic vehicles. It promises to be great fun and a real challenge.
If you and your child(ren) would like to attend the workshop, please fill in the permission slip below, indicating how many will be in attendance and return to school no later than Wednesday 3rd May 2017.
I trust that you will find this visit very beneficial.

Thanking you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Ferguson

Principal

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

26 April 2017
I will/will not be attending ‘Robotics’ workshop at The Integrated College Dungannon on Monday 8th May 2017 as part of the Extended Schools’ Programme. 
There will be  _______ adults  and ________ children  in attendance.  
Eldest Child’s Name: _____________________________
Class: _______________

Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

Windmill Integrated Primary School is a Company Limited by Guarantee (Co. Reg. No. XN85570) and is recognised as a Charity by the Inland Revenue (Ref. XO72688DCM)

